
Town Residents please feel 

free to place your small limbs 

and leaves, etc. in the 

dumpster located behind 

Town Hall. This will be 

available until mid-October 

for your convenience. 

Please remember this is for 

brush, small limbs, and grass 

cuttings only....no household 

trash. 

If you are not familiar with 

the location, give us a call at 

434-983-2076 

Thanks 
 


